
Via email  
F. No. 450/26/2019-Cus IV. (Pt) 

Government of India 
Ministry of Finance 

Department of Revenue 
(Central Board of Indirect Taxes & Customs) 

******** 
 

Room No.229A, North Block, 
 New Delhi, dated 20th  of October, 2020. 

To, 

Sh. Vijayakumar, Chairman, 
Federation of Freight Forwarders` Associations in India (FFFAI), 
311-313, Mahinder Chambers, W.T. Patil Marg, Chembur, Mumbai 400071, 
Email :  info@fffai.org 

 
Sub:- Request for meeting with Member(Customs) on 21.10.2020 at 12 PM. 
 
Sir, 

 
Please refer to your letter dated 04.10.2020 addressed to Chairman (CBIC) on the subject 

of `Faceless Assessment`, and also the follow up online meeting held on 09.10.2020 with your 
good-self and members of FFFAI.  

 

2. I am directed to inform you that, subsequent to our meeting on 09.10.2020, CBIC has 

issued Circular No.45/2020-Customs dated 12.10.2020 which has addressed majority of the issues 

faced by members of the trade.  

 

3. In this regard, Member (Customs) desires to have an online meeting with members of 

FFFAI on 21.10.2020 (tomorrow) at 12 PM on the same subject of Faceless Assessment. You are, 

therefore, requested to inform by return email today, the names and designations of members of 

FFFAI who would attending the online meeting tomorrow. You are also requested to share any 

agenda points/ issues on the subject that you would like to discuss.  

 

4. The meeting link shall be shared on info@fffai.org shortly.  
                  

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

       (Eric C Lallawmpuia) 
 OSD (Customs-IV) 

Email- uscus4.dor@gov.in 
Phone- 011-23095557 

Copy  to :  
 

1. The Pr. ADG, RMCC for information and with request to attend meeting.  
2. The ADG, DG Systems for information and with request to attend meeting.  
3. PPS to Member (Customs), for information.  


